From: keeley pagliarlo

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 4:34 PM

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: S62A/2023/0019

Dear Sir/Madam

Please accept this email as confirmation that | strongly object to the above planning application.
There is simply no infrastructure to support these new houses.

Concerns for the abundance of wildlife in the area. Their corridors are being completely eroded.
The damage the construction work alone, will cause to the area and local community far outweighs
the benefit of the small amount of so called affordable housing being offered.

| really do hope that good sense will prevail.

Kind regards

Keeley Pagliarulo





